Ref: S&LWorkshopKS2/KM

1st February 2023



Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite parents of Keystage 2 children to attend a Speech & Language Workshop on Thursday 9th February at 9.00am in the lower school hall.

Speech, language and communication skills are crucial to young children's overall development. Being able to speak clearly and process speech sounds, to understand others, to express ideas and to interact with others are fundamental building blocks for a child's development.

Children develop their talking and understanding of words at different rates. However, knowing what is typical can help you identify speech and language problems early. During this workshop we will discuss how to support your child's development at home.

Parents should arrive at the Library doors at 8.55am. Staff will be on hand to answer questions after the workshop and are looking forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. S. Shepherd Headteacher





Bloxwich Academy Primary